

Newsletter

Term 3 Week 6 Thursday, 27 August 2020

Principal's Message principal@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au

Dear Parents,

It has been lovely to see some sunshine this week and it looks like the weekend ahead will give us a glimpse of Spring which will be upon us next week. I hope you are able to take the opportunity to get outside and spend some quality time as a family. I am back on board with my surgery behind me and test results very pleasing, which is a huge relief. Thank you for all the prayers and well wishes you have been sending to me and my family. I really appreciate it.

If you have been following the news you will have seen that the daily cases of COVID-19 are dropping. Sadly, many lives are being lost each day, mostly the elderly, alone and without their families. What this all means for changes to lock down rules and remote learning I am still unsure. It looks as though school will return onsite next term but exactly when and how is still uncertain. As always, I will keep you updated with any changes. In the meantime, I continue to thank the staff, students and parents for everything you do each day.

We are currently working on some special events that we could run remotely. Stay tuned for more information or if you have any ideas, I would love to hear them. Look out for a ticket on Seesaw today with more information to follow!

Please remember to email me photos, poems, reflections or art work for Father's Day. I need these by Thursday 3rd September. I am also keen to see some more entries to OLMC's Got Talent so please send these through before the end of next week also.

Happy Birthday to these children who are celebrating their birthday this week. We hope you

have a very special day:

Liam Grech

Alyssa Phillips

Matilda McKay

Mater Paterra

School Address

53 Macedon St Sunbury 3429

9740 7344

Term Dates

Term 3:

Mon 13th July -Fri 18th September

Term 4:

Mon 5th October -Fri 16th December

This Sunday we celebrate the 22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time.

Gospel

Matthew 16:21-27

Jesus knew very well what putting love as the greatest commandment and being close to the poor would mean. Yet he did not shy away from his mission. He then calls us to follow him on his way to the cross by carrying our own cross every day. Our culture seems to claim that those who want to save their lives can do so, mostly by possessing more things and living in ever greater comfort. Jesus pulls no punches, he challenges us to be ready to lose our lives to be able to save them. I ask myself what this means in my life, here and now, whether I feel called to let go of something precious to me to be able to live more fully.

God Bless,

Julie



Wear Your Footy Colours

Snap a photo of yourself wearing footy colours so we can see which team has the most supporters in our school. Don't worry if you don't have footy colours you can wear fan gear from other sports (e.g. Soccer, Basketball, Rugby, Netball etc).

Send your photos via email to Myles Luca (myleslu@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au) by Friday 28th August to be included in the OLMC Footy Colours Slideshow.

Father's Day

Please send through photos, artwork, poems and special messages to celebrate our fathers to -





OLMC'S Got Talent

Please send through OLMC'S Got Talent submissions by September 3rd to -jfreeman@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au



